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Parksville Community Park – Sandcastle Drive Closure 
 
Between Tuesday, September 5 and October 3, Sandcastle Drive in the Parksville Community Park will be closed to 
all vehicle traffic. This second closure, requested by the contractor, will facilitate construction of the new gathering 
plaza.  
 
Regular vehicle access to Sandcastle Drive will be closed at Salish Sea Drive. Sandcastle Drive along to Arbutus Point 
will be open to pedestrians and bicycles. Additional accessible parking is available near the Lions Ventureland 
Playground on Salish Sea Drive. Vehicle parking in the gravel lots near the sports fields and behind the curling rink 
will be open for public use. 
 
Signage will be posted at the entrance and throughout 
the park. 
 
The City sincerely understands and apologizes for the 
disruption to residents and visitors who will use the 
park during this time. Please refer to Let’s Talk 
Parksville for information about the many planned 
improvements to the Parksville Community Park.  
 
 

### 
 
For more information: 
Deb Tardiff, Manager of Communications 
communications@parksville.ca; 250 954-3073 
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